
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref: HMa/sf 
 
 
30th October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I'm delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2019 Leavers 
Hoodie and Year Book for your child. 
 
We are working with Fizz-Hoodies/Year Books, the UK's premier supplier of Hoodies and Year Books, 
and are eagerly anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate their time at the 
school.  
 
We are in the process of compiling an order. The Hoodies will have a large ‘19’’ print on the back, 
containing the names of all students in the Year Group, and will also feature an embroidered logo on 
the front.  
 
All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a Hoodie. It is essential that their orders are 
placed in plenty of time so that they don't miss out. There will only be one order; students will not be 
able to place orders after Friday 1st February 2019. The cost for a Hoodie is £19:50 
 
Students also have the same opportunity to purchase a Year Book at a cost of £27.00, again there 
will only be one order and this must also be done by Friday 1st February 2019.There has been a slight 
increase in the cost of the yearbook, to allow us to have student photographs taken professionally, so 
it’s a Yearbook they really will be proud of. 
 
Hoodies and Year Books will be delivered to school so that your child can collect them on Friday 26th 
April 2019. 
 
To make payment for these items please pay via ParentPay no later than 1st February and then in the 
notes section please stipulate which size you require for the hoodie. Should you not indicate the size 
you require, a medium will automatically be ordered. This will be the only opportunity to purchase a 
Hoodie or Year Book as the school will not be placing any further orders. 
 
The Hoodie sizes available are:  
Small: 36” 
Medium 40” 
Large 44” 
Extra-Large 48” 
Extra Extra Large 52” 
 
The colour is Cornflower Blue. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Hayleigh Mckenna 
KS4 Manager 


